
 
Monday, 18, Seskéha/August, 2008 

The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  
 
 
 
Chief Attendance  
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle, Johnny Montour, Rhonda Kirby, Warren Lahache, Peggy Mayo, 
Peter Paul, Martin Leborgne, John Dee Delormier. Chief Mike Bush has returned from 
sick leave.  
 
Absent - Melvin (Marvin) Zacharie and Kenneth McComber (vacations). 
 
Also present - Executive Director Alana Rice, OCC Interim Coordinator Melanie Gilbert, 
OCC Interim Administrator Dwaine White. 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Travel 
Chief Mike Bush will be at the Police Academy in Nicolet, Quebec, on August 28. 
Chief John Dee Delormier informed the table that he will be in the Isle of Man next 
month for an Onkwawista board of directors meeting. 
 
Update on Mercier bridge repairs 
There was a brief discussion regarding the status of the works being carried out on the 
Mercier Bridge. 
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
 
Tiowero:ton Meeting 
Accepted: Road will be graded by town of St Lucie, to remain open in winter. Total of 
approximately 60 attendees. 
 
Kahnawake Combined Schools Committee and Education Center 
A group consisting of past and present members of the Combined Schools Committee 
and the Education Center met with Chief and Council, as well as members of the MCK’s 
Finance and Administration Unit, to discuss financial arrangements between the two 
organizations. After some discussion, it was agreed that a stronger, improved 
relationship needs to be developed. All three entities agreed to this. There will be follow 
up within the next few weeks. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 12:15pm. 


